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� 9321 5454 � 9321 5441

� 9321 5444 � 9321 5445

� 9321 5443 � 9321 5442

� 9321 5449 � 9321 5446

� 9321 5440 � 9321 5447

For information in other languages:

If your language isn’t listed visit  
ptv.vic.gov.au/languages or call 9321 5450.

Bikes and pets

Bicycles, dogs (with the exception of animals identified 
by an Assistance Animal Pass) and surfboards are not 
allowed on train replacement buses.

Ticketing 

Where possible, you should touch on and off at the 
beginning and end of your journey. When catching 
train replacement buses, you can touch on and off  
at your connecting train station.

For more information visit ptv.vic.gov.au/upfield  
or call 1800 800 007.
If you’re deaf, or have a hearing or speech impairment, 
contact us through the National Relay Service –  
for more information, visit relayservice.gov.au

Authorised by the Victorian Government, 1 Treasury Place, Melbourne.

Upcoming disruptions
Buses replace trains between North Melbourne and 
Upfield from 8.30pm Friday 11 December to last 
service Sunday 13 December.
Shuttle buses between Brunswick and Batman 
stations will not operate during this time.
There may be other weeknight and weekend works 
on the Upfield Line to finalise works on the project.

Alternative car parking
While we continue to build the new Moreland and 
Coburg station car parks, alternative passenger 
parking is available at Batman Station.
The car park is located to the east of the rail line, 
and can be accessed via Gaffney Street.

152 parking spaces
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Your new Coburg Station 
opens on Monday 14 
December 
We’ve improved accessibility, with lifts and  
stairs to get you between the station concourse 
and platforms.

Brand new facilities include a customer service office, 
accessible toilets, Protective Services Officers (PSO) 
pod and a climate controlled waiting area.

Over the coming months, work will continue  
around the station precinct to complete new car 
parks, secure bicycle cage and landscaping, as well  
as new station entrances.

Car parking
Approximately 120 parking spaces, including  
2 accessible parking spaces, will open in the car 
park east of the rail line (via Victoria Street) from 
early-2021.

Works will continue on the car park west of the  
rail line (via Bell Street) until mid-2021.

Access to the station
From Monday 14 December, Coburg Station will be 
accessible via Victoria Street (east of the rail line). 
Access via Bell Street and Victoria Street (west of 
the rail line) will not open until mid-2021 so we can 
complete key landscaping works.
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For more information,  
visit ptv.vic.gov.au/upfield
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